
 

 

April 28, 2021 
 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Clear Creek County Collaborative Care Center in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Clear Creek County, located at 405 Argentine Street in 
Georgetown, Colorado 80444. The Clear Creek County Collaborative Care Center will be located at 1965 
Miner Street in Idaho Springs, Colorado. The funding would be used to build a Collaborative Care Center in 
Clear Creek County that would house numerous health care services in one location, including primary care, 
state and federal eligibility programs, Clear Creek County Public Health officials providing immunizations, and 
other services.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Joe Neguse 
Member of Congress  
 


